
Math Tutoring Program 

 
 The Plymouth High School Math Tutor Program has been serving students 

for many years.  We typically have 30 students tutoring their peers during study 

halls, before and after school. 

 The Math Tutor Program is designed to be flexible, depending on the needs 

of each student.  Each student who requests a tutor is matched up and guided 

through the process by Mr. Coley and the student’s math teacher. 

 Any student who would like to request a tutor or is willing to be a tutor 

should complete the appropriate form and return it to their math teacher. 


